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Communication overview 

• Communication activities focus on 

informing Victorians of the change.  

• Extensive research undertaken.  

• We have also been working with 

councils to include a flyer with 

rates notices.  

• The State Revenue Office is 

providing customer service training 

to councils. 



What we have done so far 

• A website (www.firelevy.vic.gov.au) has 

been developed; web tiles provided to 

all councils. 

• FAQs and the flyer are being translated 

into twelve other languages and will be 

made available on the website.  

• Advertising appeared in press and on 

radio when the variable rate was 

announced in early May. 

• Worked with councils to ensure 

advertising will appear when rates 

notices are distributed in local 

municipalities. 

• The Office of the Fire Services Levy 

Monitor is encouraging Victorians to 

check insurance renewal notices. 

 

 



What we are doing now 

• A state-wide information campaign has 

commenced, ahead of the levy coming 

into effect on 1 July. 

• This includes: 

o Television; 

o Press; 

o Radio; and 

o Online. 



Press advertising 

 



Television commercials 

• 60 second 



Contacts 

 

• Councils are expected to be the first point of contact for property owners from 

1 July 2013. 

 

• For questions about the Fire Services Property Levy, contact the State 

Revenue Office at www.sro.vic.gov.au or 13 21 61. 

 

• For queries or complaints about insurance, please contact the insurance 

company concerned or the Fire Services Levy Monitor at 

www.firelevymonitor.vic.gov.au or 1300 300 635. 

http://www.sro.vic.gov.au/
http://www.firelevymonitor.vic.gov.au/


QUESTIONS 


